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1. Country/location of visit   
Japan/Mikura Island 

2. Research project 
End of year workshop at Mikura Island Tourist Information Center  

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2018. 03. 25 – 2018. 03. 27 (3 days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
Kazunobu Kogi, Mikura Island Tourist Information Centre, Mikurajima-mura, Tokyo 100-1301, Japan 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 
[2018 March 25]  
I traveled to Tokyo, from Kyoto to get on the ship bound for Mikura-island around 9:00 PM.  
 
[2018 March 26]  
Sakakibara-san and I arrived at Mikura-island in the morning.  
“End of year report at Mikura Island Tourist Information Center” was conducted with five presenters including myself. 
Two undergraduate students gave a presentation on their graduation topics. One presentation followed about mortality 
rate of Mikura Island dolphin population. The presented methodology was very informative as it is something that 
needs to be conducted on Jeju Island as well. Then Sakakibara-san presented on behalf of Kimika-san on her research. 
I presented about Indo-Pacific Bottlenose dolphin population found in Jeju Island, Republic of Korea. This presentation 
started off introducing the population and the seven re-introduced individuals to the wild from the captivity. Then went 
into details of the variety of research conducted with the population, with an explanation of the different behaviors 
observed in Jeju Island. The last presentation was done by Sakakibara-san on her researches in Mikura Island.  
 
[2018 March 27]  
I left Mikura island in the morning and traveled back to Kyoto, Japan. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictures (Left to Right): Sakakibara-san giving presentation at the Mikura Island Tourist Information Center, and a 
picture of Mikura-Island from the Ship back to Tokyo, Japan. 

6. Others  

I deeply appreciate the PWS for providing the means for me to attend this workshop and give a presentation. I 

especially thank Kazunobu Kogi-san for organizing this workshop and for the invitation. I appreciate my 

supervisor Prof. Kohshima Shiro and Prof. Tetsuro Matsuzawa for supporting this trip.  
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